Announcements:
April 19, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

Attention Film Club - Our next meeting will be after school today in Trailer 3. Come 4/19
and learn about our last film of the year - "Saving Private Ryan". That's after school
today in Trailer 3.

The next GSA meeting will be this Friday in Miss Rasmussen's room B13. We will 4/20
be discussing Day of Silence and officer applications. Bring a friend!

Bulldog Baseball team beat Avon 6-2. Nate Causey pitched a complete game. Sully | 4/19
Kilbane had 4 hits and Jack Spellacy and Bret Asadorian had 2 hits each. Jared
Feskanich and Brian Eiseman both added RBI's.

The next GSA meeting will be this Friday in Miss Rasmussen's room B13. We will 4/20
be discussing Day of Silence and officer applications. Bring a friend!

The next meeting of the American Sign Language Club will be this Friday, April 20th | 4/20
in Mr. Johnson's room. Please try and be here as it is a very important meeting. We
will be discussing our upcoming events and next year's officers!

Attention Video Game Club! The tournament is underway and continuing this Friday. | 4/20
Itis still being held in Mrs. Wible's room, right after 16th period. The game is Melee.
See who will win and who will be clapping in the background.

Attention seniors: When you buy your prom tickets you need to have the following - | 4/23
1. School fees must be paid before you buy your ticket. See Mrs. Maddocks in the
the office if you're unsure about your fees.

2. You must have all the medical forms completed and signed by a parent/guardian
when you buy your tickets.

3. If your date doesn't go to Olmsted Falls, you MUST have a copy of a drivers
license or school ID for them.

4. You cannot chose the bus you'll be on. Starting with Bus #1, we will simply fill up
each bus in order so if you want to be on the bus with your friends, try and buy your
tickets in a group.

5. There will be no assigned table seating for dinner - you can choose your seats
when we get to First Energy.

Seniors: Cap and gowns are now available for pick up in the Bulldog Store. All 4/19
school fees must be paid. If fees are still owed, please go to the student office.




